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Lovely times with Team Yarm! 

 

How great it is to have the full range of residential experiences back with us for the 

first time in 3 years. The programme from Y2 – Y6 has involved 176 pupils this term! 

Thank you to all staff who have supported this and without whom we could not offer 

these valuable experiences. We will be in touch with you in September to outline 

plans for the 22/23 residentials programme.   
Since our last May newsletter Y3 have been on a forest adventure. 

Y2 on a campout and Y6 to Northumberland.  
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• Thank you to everyone who has been to our Open Door Friday sessions – 

wonderful to welcome you into school and share some of the things the 

children have been involved in. we will continue with these in September as 

we have done in the past as a whole school event. 

• You should have received a school report on Friday. If you didn’t or require a 

second copy please contact the office.  

• Thank you to everyone who gave the children a very appreciative crowd for 

our Athletics festival/Sports Day (with EY holding their events today). The 

weather Gods smiled on us and the children were great competitors I am sure 

you agree.  

• The children who were top placed in the school cross country event, earlier in 

the term, were awarded their medals last week – congratulations to everyone 

who took part. There will be a role of honour on the website by the end of the 

week.  

• AND what a great representation from Team Yarm at Yarm Fun Run – you 

were all brilliant! Special congratulations to Emilia for being the first Junior 

Female to finish and to staff who supported.  
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Phew! We have been busy…  

and we still have July coming up! 

 

Reminder – school is closed to the children on Friday 1st July, for a PDDay. Staff will be working 

on sharing their knowledge of the children to support a smooth transition. 

  

AND – Parents evening is on Monday 4th July – please come along and share the children’s 

work with them. Staff will be in the classrooms from 3.30 – 5.00pm. 

 

Mrs Wood  

Following on from the fabulous 

jubilee street party, we are 

offering a picnic lunch at the end 

of term. Please book via MCAS. 

The cost of the meal for children 

in Years 3-6 is the standard meal 

charge of £2.25. This will be 

charged through MCAS on the 

day of the picnic.  

 

Festival on the Field is fast approaching – don’t 

miss it and don’t forget to bring your family and 

friends. Thank you to FoYPS for their amazing 

hard work in supporting the school and in driving 

this special event as it makes a comeback after 

Covid.  

AND there is still time to try your luck at ‘Naming 

the Teddy’ – the children can take a look at him 

in the office to get some inspiration!  
 

More sporting success with Y6 Football – 

we have not been able to take part in 

tournaments for a while and now 

discover we have some great teams. 

Special congratulations to the team who 

won the much coveted Wilf Mannion cup 

– what an achievement ladies you are 

awesome! 


